
COACHING 
 
No organised coaching events are planned for the 2021-22 season on club waters.  However, the club 
would like to be able to support its members, both adult and juniors, to get the most from the fishing 
available.  It has a number of qualified coaches that are available to help with different aspects of 
fishing, including a Pike Anglers Club approved coach.  So if it is stick float fishing on the rivers, safe 
handling of pike, an introduction to carp fishing or advice and guidance on tackling club waters then 
please contact the Coaching Coordinator to discuss how we can accommodate your needs. 
 
Anyone wishing to use SDAA waters to offer a coaching/guiding service must first seek prior approval 
from the committee. 
 
Please contact David Baker (07784 537047) for further information on any aspect of coaching. 


